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FARMERS MARKET

MACKLE PARK

November 17, 2021- April 20, 2022

This presentation will show you how staff plans to manage the 

2021-2022 Farmers Market season at Mackle Park



2021-2022 Season              
Farmers Market Site Plan 

• 55 Vendor Spaces

• 1 Non-Profit Space

• Right Turn Only when exiting 
parking lot

• 3-4 Staff onsite to assist with 
event operations, including 
parking

• Additional patron parking at 
the MIHS

• Vendor Contact information 
online for pre-ordering

• A limited number of vendors 
will have assigned parking 
spaces at Mackle Park.  All 
other vendor vehicles will be 
parked on vacant lot.The vendors will be located around the perimeter 

of the park. (site map is not to scale)



City Owned Vacant Lots on Leland Way

Section 30-796 of the Land Development Code allows 
community events in all zoning districts through 
approval of the City Council, regardless of whether the 
site is improved or unimproved. –City Council approved 2/22/21

In order to increase parking for patrons at Mackle Park, nearby City owned 

vacant lots will be used for Vendor Parking during each Farmers Market event.

• Several of our Farmers Market Vendors will be assigned parking on the 

Vacant Lot.

• Vendors will be required to have their vehicle parked no later than 7:30am 

and remove their vehicle no earlier than 1:00 pm.

• Vendors will not be permitted to move their vehicles outside of these 

selected times without prior approval from City staff.



The Marco Island 
Farmers Market is an 
event that so many 
enjoy!  We truly 
appreciate the 
support and 
cooperation of our 
Community, 
City Staff, & 
City Leaders!

We look forward 
to seeing you at 

the market!


